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September 23, 2021
 
 
SHANE REEVES  
WOLVERINE RESOURCES LLC 
109 EAST 17TH STREET #430 
CHEYENNE WY 82001 
 
 
Dear Mr. Reeves, 
Wolverine Resources is receiving this letter because, based on COGCC records, the 
COGCC has reason to believe that in addition to the well on the Warning Letter, more 
wells present one or more compliance issues as well. The wells listed below are all 
included on the Warning Letter and must be compliant by the Corrective Action date 
provided on that document.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding these compliance 
issues, or if these wells were incorrectly identified. 

1. BIGHOLE-FED LAND BANK 14-1 (081-06179) 
2. STATE 16-2 (081-06194) 
3. BIGHOLE-FEDERAL 14-2 (081-06199) 
4. FEDERAL LAND BANK 23-1 (081-06238) 
5. STERRETT 1 (081-06348) 
6. MOFFAT COUNTY 2 (081-06469) 

7. ANDERSON 1 (081-06829) 
8. MOFFAT COUNTY 24-29 (081-07130) 
9. ELLIS 44-30 (081-07288) 
10. ANDERSON 31-32 (081-07304) 
11. GRUWELL FEDERAL 22-32 (081-07345) 
12. ELLIS 13-29 (081-07347) 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deborah Abrams 
Engineering Technician 
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